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English 

In English this half term we will be 
reading lots of different texts including 
Hamlet by William Shakespeare and 
Goodnight Mr Tom by Michelle 
Magorian. We will be continuing to 
work on our writing across the 
curriculum. 

Mathematics 

Your child will be revising all areas of 
mathematics - focussing on filling any 
gaps in learning before the transition 
to their new high school in September.  

Geography 

This half term, the children will be 
learning about what our world might 
be like in the future.  

 Art/D.T 

In Design Technology the children will 
be using their knowledge of a balanced 
and healthy diet to design and make 
healthy smoothies. 
 
In art, we will be learning about using 
perspective in our drawings.  
 

Dear parents/guardians, 

This half term is going to be jam 
packed as we prepare for our final 
assembly, get ready for high school 
and continue with lots of fun 
learning opportunities now that our 
SATs are behind us.  

P.E. is on Monday so your child will 
need the correct kit in school on that 
day. They will bring it home the 
same day. 

Please ensure that your child reads 
regularly and takes time to study the 
knowledge organisers for Geography 
Science and Maths. 

It is vital that your child continues to 
practise times tables and associated 
division facts regularly. 

Please help us to ensure that the 
children remain focussed on their 
learning during this final few weeks 
of primary school. 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Fry and the Y6 team.  
 

Science 

This half term the children will be 
learning about electrical circuits as well 
as evolution and inheritance.   

Religious Education/RHE 

In RE the children will investigating the 
questions:  
 
What is good and challenging about 

being a religious person in Britain 

today? 

and  

What matters most to people in 

Britain today? 

 
In RHE the children will be learning 
about growing up, the changes that 
will happen to their bodies during 
puberty and exploring their feelings 
about moving on to high school.  
 

 

 

Physical Education 

This half term the children will be 
developing their batting and fielding 
skills further whilst playing rounders.   

Computing 

The children will be completing lots of 
coding activities this half term. They 
will learn about spreadsheets and 
blogging.  


